Good evening, 

Thank you for your email dated 9 February 2016 containing a Freedom of Information request pertaining to the number of CCTV and ANPR cameras in Ilminster and their monitoring. The Town Council does not operate hold any information on this subject . 


This council does not have a complaints procedure regarding FOI so if you wish to make a complaint about the way your FOI request has been dealt with you should contact The Information Commissioner, using their website http://ico.org.uk/concerns or their helpline 0303 123 1113.

Yours sincerely 

Joy Norris
Town Clerk
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